
Scoliosis Screening Follow-Up 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Parent/Guardian's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to follow up regarding your child, [Child's 

Name], who underwent a scoliosis screening on [Screening Date]. 

During the screening, we noted that [briefly describe the findings, e.g., "your child showed signs 

of mild scoliosis"]. While this is not uncommon, we recommend further evaluation to ensure 

appropriate care and monitoring. 

We suggest scheduling an appointment with a pediatric orthopedic specialist for a 

comprehensive assessment. Please contact our office at [Office Phone Number] or [Office 

Email] to arrange an appointment or if you have any questions. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. We appreciate your partnership in your 

child's health. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Practice Name] 

[Practice Address] 

[Practice Phone Number] 

[Practice Email] 


